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TO: RABBI LEO JUNG 

FROM: RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RE: HAZKARAH LEAFLET 

The recent Hazkarah leaflet distributed on Shavuot carried the name of 
Myer Shatz, who passed away about three years ago. I believe that his 
name also appeared in last year's leaflet. 

Is there any reason for this repetition? Please do inform me. 
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